The Director General

Mr. Koichiro Matsuura 

The World Heritage Centre UNESCO
7, Place de Fontenoy 

75007 Paris 

France 

Dear Sir

Ref: Sri Harimandir Sahib, Golden Temple Amritsar

I/We understand that the application for inclusion of Sri Harimandir Sahib in World Heritage Status list is going through its final considerations.

I/we a Sikh,/ Sikh body have neither been consulted nor been informed of the advantages and disadvantages of acquiring this status.

Sri Harimandir Sahib is the common heritage of all Sikhs worldwide. The SGPC is a 

regional statutory body set up under the Indian state. The SGPC does not represent all

Sikhs and it does not have the mandate to unilaterally decide substantive matters such as

averting to the Indian State juridical status over Sri Harimandir Sahib and authorizing

it responsibility to make this application.

The SGPC has acted irresponsibly in the matter. It is not the highest authority in religious 

matters in the Sikhs nor is it recognized as such by any Government or court. It does not 

have my backing for this application until I have had an opportunity to assess the

Consequences.

In the event we request that the application be delayed until the Sikhs world wide have

had an opportunity to deliberate on the matter.  The consent of the Sikh community is 

essential. We hope you will not impose your will without our consent.

Thank you,

Yours Sincerely

